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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Charlie Almestad

Cc: PeterMcGing;markfurse@furselaw.com

Subject: RO2900 RE: Postponement of Workplan, 700 Independent Road, Oakland

Charlie,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a work plan for case RO2900 is extended from August
15 to October l, 2007.

Regards,
JerryWickham
Alomedo Counly Environmentol Heollh
l13l  Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo, CA 9 4502-6577
510-562-6291 phone
510-337-9335 fox
jerry.wickhom@qsgoy.arg

From3 Charlie Almestad [mailto:CAlmestad@kleinfelder.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 02. 2007 4:38 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Peter McGing; markfurse@furselaw,com
Suhjectr Postponement of Workplan, 700 Independent Road, Oakland

Hi Jerry:

As we discussed earlier today, Equity Office Properties (EOP) who owns the property at 700 Independent Road
in Oakland requests an extension for submission of a work plan for fudher site investigation at the subject site.
The ACHCSA case number for the site is RO0002900. We request that the work plan previously scheduled to
be submitted August 15 (per your letter to Peter Mccing on lune 13, 2007) now be submitted on or before
October 1, 2007. The request is made due to changes in EOP'S corporate staff due to change in ownership of
the company and the need to consult with an insurance carrier.

We appreciate your approval of this change in submission date. Please contact us if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you

Charlie Almestad PG. cHG
PrinciDal Professional
Kleinfelder Inc,
1970 Broadway. Suite 710
Oaakland, cA 94612
510-628-9000
510-628-9009 fax

8/2/2007


